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NOTICE TO ALL CLIENTS AND PROFESSIONALS WHO ARE 

DEALING WITH RADES PORT 

To all professionals who are dealing with Rades port 

Within the frame of executing the suggestions presented during the meeting held in the 

governorate of Ben Arous on 13/06/2019, and further to the minutes issued in the meeting 

held on 03/10/2019 in the port authorities offices, and for the purpose of dealing with the 

reefer containers conditions with a manner to protect the cargoes that are inside and to 

ensure the efficiency of the services when dealing with these containers and protecting by 

the way the interests of the cargo receivers, the Office de La Marine Marchande et des ports 

inform the administration of Rades port, all the local agents, the forwarding and shipping 

agents, the professionals who are intervening in the importation and exportation of the 

reefer containers through Rades port, that from 01/12/2019 they have to take the necessary 

measures to pick up the reefer containers that are carrying the perishable cargoes ( such as 

the fish and the meals …) immediately after their discharging from the vessels as it is the 

case of the dangerous cargoes. 

In case of absence of evidences which justify that the necessary measures of importation 

and of containers picking up immediately have been taken, the reefer containers will not be 

discharged from the vessel and will be returned back within the same voyage. 
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